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I support this bill to give the option to those who desire it and who qualify to have some control in having a good death. In 2019 I met Marianne Turnbull. She had terminal ovarian cancer. Marianne wanted this for herself - she spoke at a similar hearing here in 2019. In March of 2021, I took her to the ER - she had an intestinal blockage. This was difficult and painful. Soon after, she was in hospice and had to stop eating. After about 9 weeks, she finally passed at home with her family. Since then, in memory of my friend Marianne, I have been doing my small part in support of this bill to give Minnesotans this OPTION.

Thank you,
Mark Caron
748 Cottage Ave W
St Paul MN 55117




